
From: mary.d.chaffin@gmail.com
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Pass a strong climate bill -- Pass SB 1530
Date: Friday, January 31, 2020 1:26:58 PM

I am a parent and a voter in House District 59 and Senate District 30. I want
Oregon to pass a strong bill to deal with climate change to protect the world
that my children will inhabit after I’m gone.
 
Very truly yours,
Mary Chaffin
 

mailto:mary.d.chaffin@gmail.com
mailto:SENR.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

